
 

 

 

 

GOVERNOR’S ADVISORY COMMITTEE FOR THE LEAD 

POISONING PREVENTION PROGRAM 

June 12, 2017 

1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 

AGENDA 

 

 

• Welcome and Introductions 

 

• Responsibilities of the Advisory Committee for the Lead Poisoning Prevention 

Program 

 

• Brief Review of Initial Proposed Changes to Regulations:  

• Lead Poisoning and Blood Lead Level of Concern 

• Screening and Confirmation Testing 

• Inspection and Deleading Requirements 

 

• Discussion of Comments Received and Proposed Actions 
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